
Revised Shipping Security Policies 

Notification 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you about the revised shipping security policies for our e-commerce 

transactions, effective immediately. 

New Shipping Security Policies 

• All shipments require signature confirmation upon delivery. 

• Tracking information will be provided for all orders. 

• Enhanced verification for high-value items will be implemented. 

• We will conduct random inspections of shipments for compliance. 

• Customer feedback will be encouraged to assess security effectiveness. 

Your security is our priority, and we appreciate your understanding and support as we implement 

these changes. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service 

team. 

Thank you for choosing us for your shopping needs. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 

Customer Service Team 

Contact Information 


